
Happy Winter Break!

Congratulations on not only finishing semester 1, but doing so in a strong manner. We hope this break is refreshing, relaxing, and
rejuvinating! We'll see our students back on Tuesday, January 3.

----------

3-5 Art Club
If your 3rd - 5th grade student is interest in art club for the spring semester, please complet the Spring 2023 3-5 Art Club form. Additional
information about the club in included on the form.

----------

4-5 Intramural Basketball Coaches

Mr. Fogleman could use a couple of parent volunteers to help coach our 4th and 5th grade co-ed intramural basketball teams. If you are
interested and willing to help out, please email Mr. Fogleman.

----------

#BeABlessing
We're in the final few days of our #BeABlessing campaign. If you would like to give a monetary gift that will be used to encourage our staff,
you can use this donation link. We appreciate the support so many have already shown.

The Academy Board

----------

Happy Holidays!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfz5LEc9N6Pa5gf_Cifdh9jFo1yPqk40qsVCot8L07SvCdpDw/viewform
mailto:kurt.fogleman@theacademyk12.org?subject=Coaching%20Intramural%20Basketball
https://payments.efundsforschools.com/v3/districts/55853/add-to-cart/4fB3KRnLWGR%7C8Y8JnqnhPNZb%7Cgeneral-item

